
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 5, 2013 
 
 
Honorable Frank Fogleman 
City of Man 
P.O Box 717 
Marion, AR 72364 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0021971, AFIN 18-00110, Consent Administrative Order (CAO) 
            LIS 12-035 
 
Dear Mayor Fogleman: 
 
 
This is a reminder that the following report is due to be submitted to the ADEQ: 
 
 

DUE DATE REPORT 
03/01/13 Certification Report 

 
The report must certify that a chemical based corrective action has been determined to be effective and 
reliable, or a construction based corrective action is necessary.  To avoid any delay in processing, the 
report can be scanned and attached to an e-mail, or faxed to 501-682-0880, attention Alan Anderson. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this or any other compliance issue, please contact me at 501-
682-0635, or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division  
Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


